
Da: David Horvitz hikarusaru@gmail.com
Oggetto: unrealized project

Data: 23 giugno 2018 09:38
A: marcopaoloscotti@gmail.com

hi marco,

i am going through my emails and just saw an email that nicola sent to me.

an unrealized project:

LA is a car city. But it wasn't always this way. There used to be a lively trolly system here. Some of these trollies were dumped into
the ocean. I always saw that as a way of sending them into oblivion, to forget the past of this city so that it's present is not
questioned. I once wanted to pull a trolly car, or what is left of it (if anything), out of the ocean. As if to bring it back into memory...
I never did this. I may try. I've heard they have completely disintegrated. I don't know... Maybe... I'll see...

- D 


